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Press Release 
 

 
With deep sorrow ! The Embassy of Nepal in Dhaka together with 

Bangladesh-Nepal Friendship Society has organized a prayer and candle 
lightening program on 14th March 2018 at Shahid Minar, Dhaka following 

the tragic accident of US-Bangla Airlines flight on 12th March 2018 in 
Kathmandu. During the program the participants also observe one minute 

silence. 
In this grieved moment, His Excellency Prof. Dr. Chop Lal Bhusal, 

Ambassador of Nepal to Bangladesh, on behalf of the Embassy, Nepalese 
People, government of Nepal and on his own, pray for speedy recovery of 

the injured passengers and expressed his deep sympathy and 

condolences to the bereaved families and eternal peace to the departed 
souls. 

President of Bangladesh Nepal Friendship Society Mr. Emdadul Haque, 
other members of the society, Deputy Chief of Mission Mr. Dhan Bahadur 

Oli, Embassy staffs and their family members, Nepalese expatriates, 
Nepalese and Bangladeshi students, business and media personnel from 

Bangladesh were present. 
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आवश्यक प्रचार प्रसारका ऱागि अनरुोध िररएको छ। 
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